
September 17, 2018 

Urgent: AMO President Letter on Municipal Governance  

Please read the attached letter from the AMO President as relates to Toronto and the 
use of the Notwithstanding Clause and a Statement from the Minister of Municipal 
Affairs and Housing. 

  

 

DISCLAIMER:   Any documents attached are final versions.  AMO assumes no responsibility 
for any discrepancies that may have been transmitted with this electronic version.   The printed 
versions of the documents stand as the official record. 
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